
BRANDON DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD HEARING 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2018 

CONDITIONAL USE #5841 

APPLICANT: ROBERT READ 

LANDOWNER: ROBERT READ 
 

Board members present: Sam Stone, Amber Lovely-Lee, Tom Bohler, Bob Clark and John Peterson 

 

Others presents: Hillary Knapp (DRB Clerk), Jeff Biasuzzi (ZA), Trish Porter, Gail Cordner, Wayne 

Rausenberger, Kelly Weigand-Yunker, Ben Lawton, Bob Read, Charles Powell and Steven Zorn. 

 

The hearing was opened at 7:16pm 

 

The warning was read and found to be in order. 

 

 Bob Read was sworn in. 

 

The following people requested interested party status: n/a 

 

Robert Read: 

 

Would like to continue the process of his permit that was approved previously. 

 

They are pretty well under way on the project and there are no changes to the permit. 

 

Within 6 weeks the project will be done. 

 

There is only a certain time that the construction can happen in the river  which is June 1 to October 

15
th.

 

 

Jeff Biasuzzi: 
 

The application fits the zoning requirements for the extension. This is a good application for the 

extension and Robert has done all that he can do with the weather and the neighbors. 

 

The permit can be extended up to two years. 

 

No further testimony, the hearing was closed at 7:20. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Hillary Knapp 

Development Review Board, Clerk 

 

 

 

 


